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THIS 2024 SPECIAL EDITION OF THE SPIRIT OF ’76 HONORS ACT MEMBERS          
WHO ARE CELEBRATING 25 AND 50 YEARS IN THE SECONDARY SCHOOL SYSTEM OF THE 

ARCHDIOCESE OF PHILADELPHIA. 
 

 

THE ASSOCIATION OF CATHOLIC TEACHERS CONGRATULATES 

                                Glen Galeone          
 Archbishop Ryan High School  

ON 50 YEARS OF DEDICATED SERVICE TO THE STUDENTS OF THE 
ARCHDIOCESE OF PHILADELPHIA. 
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ACT	President,	Irene	Tori,	presents	Archbishop	Ryan	
Math	Teacher	and	ACT	Senior	Delegate,	Glen	Galeone,	
	with	a	plaque	in	recognition	of	his	50	Years	of	Service!	

	

	

	

	

Congratulations, Glen! 
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The	Association	of	Catholic	Teachers	President,	Irene	Tori,	presents					

	 Archbishop	Ryan	Teachers,	Donna	Hnosko	(top	center)	and																											
	 Stefanie	Salvatore	(bottom	center),	with	plaques	in	recognition	of	their													
	 	 25	years	of	service	to	the	students	in	the	Archdiocese	of	Philadelphia.	
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	 	 	 			The	Association	of	Catholic	Teachers	congratulates	 	
	 Conwell-Egan	Catholic	Teachers,	Evan	Ortiz	and	Wendi	Wiley,																		

on	their	25	years	of	service	to	the	students	in	the	Archdiocese	of	Philadelphia.	
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The	Association	of	Catholic	Teachers	President,	Irene	Tori,	presents					
	 Lansdale	Catholic	Teachers,	Christine	Fitch	(top	center)	and																											

Deborah	Lynch	(bottom	center),	with	plaques	in	recognition	of	their														
	 25	years	of	service	to	the	students	in	the	Archdiocese	of	Philadelphia.	
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The	Association	of	Catholic	Teachers	President,	Irene	Tori,	presents					
	 Archbishop	Carroll	Teachers,	Christina	Mulligan	(top	center)	and																											

John	Woehlcke	(bottom	center),	with	plaques	in	recognition	of	their														
	 25	years	of	service	to	the	students	in	the	Archdiocese	of	Philadelphia.	
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	 The	Association	of	Catholic	Teachers	congratulates	Cardinal	O’Hara	teacher,	
	 	 	 Christine	Tickman,	with	a	plaque	in	recognition	of	her	25	years		
	 	 	 of	service	to	the	students	in	the	Archdiocese	of	Philadelphia.	

	

	

	 	 						Pictured	left	to	right:		ACT	Vice	President,	Kathleen	Toenniessenn-Innis,		 	
	 	 	 	 		Christine	Tickman,	and	ACT	President,	Irene	Tori.	
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The	Association	of	Catholic	Teachers	congratulates	Pope	John	Paul	II	Teachers,																
Steven	Tighe	and	Richard	Knowlton,with	plaques	in	recognition	of	their																																			
25	years	of	service	to	the	students	in	the	Archdiocese	of	Philadelphia.	

	

	

	

Pictured	are	Steven	Tighe	(left),	Pope	John	Paul	II	Principal,	Kathleen	
Guyger	(center),	and	Richard	Knowlton	(right.)	
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The	Association	of	Catholic	Teachers	President,	Irene	Tori,	presents	St.	Hubert	Teacher,	
Mario	Barrucci,	(top	center)	and	Father	Judge	teacher,	Joseph	Rome,	(bottom	center),	
	 with	plaques	in	recognition	of	their	25	years	of	service	to	the	students	in	the	

Archdiocese	of	Philadelphia.	
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Association	of	Catholic	Teachers	President,	Irene	Tori,	along	with	Association	
of	Catholic	Teachers	Executive	Board	Member	&	Senior	Delegate,	James	
Vernon,	present	Monsignor	Bonner-Archbishop	Prendergast	Teacher,	and	
ACT	Executive	Board	Member,	Rosanne	Betham,	with	a	plaque	in	recognition	
of	her	25	years	of	service	to	the	students	in	the	Archdiocese	of	Philadelphia.	

	

	

Picture	left	to	right:	Tricia	Rooney,	Principal,	Monsignor	Bonner	–	Archbishop	Prendergast				
High	School,	James	Vernon,	Rosanne	Betham,	and	ACT	President,	Irene	Tori.	

	

	

	

Congratulations	to	all	our	25-Year	and	50-Year	Celebrants!	

THANK	YOU	FOR	MAKING	A	DIFFERENCE	EACH	AND	EVERY	DAY!	

LONG	LIVE	THE	MAGIC	YOU	MAKE!	
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CONGRATULATIONS!	
	
	

	 	 	 	
	

50	YEARS	OF	SERVICE	
	

GLEN	GALEONE	
Archbishop	Ryan	High	School	

	
25	YEARS	OF	SERVICE	

	
	 MARIO	BARRUCCI		 	 	 St.	Hubert	High	School	
	 ROSANNE	BETHAM		 	 Msgr.	Bonner-Abp.	Prendergast	H.S.	
	 CHRISTINE	FITCH	 		 	 Lansdale	Catholic	High	School	
	 DONNA	HNOSKO	 	 		 Archbishop	Ryan	High	School	
	 RICHARD	KNOWLTON		 	 Pope	John	Paul	II	High	School	
	 DEBORAH	LYNCH	 		 	 Lansdale	Catholic	High	School	
	 CHRISTINA	MULLIGAN		 	 Archbishop	Carroll	High	School	
	 EVAN	ORTIZ	 	 		 	 Conwell-Egan	Catholic	High	School	
	 JOSEPH	ROME		 	 	 Father	Judge	High	School	
	 STEFANIE	SALVATORE	 	 Archbishop	Ryan	High	School	
	 CHRISTINE	TICKMAN	 	 Cardinal	O’Hara	High	School	
	 STEVEN	TIGHE		 	 	 Pope	John	Paul	II	High	School	
	 WENDI	WILEY		 	 	 Conwell-Egan	Catholic	High	School	
	 JOHN	WOEHLCKE		 	 	 Archbishop	Carroll	High	School	

	
	
	
	 	 	 	 	

Thank	you	for	all	that	you	do	for	the	students	entrusted																
in	your	care.	


